
October	
2016		

EDITION		

www.lambscarclub.com	

AUTO JUMBLE 
Good Deals, Great Food, Lots 
of Fun  
 

This year’s Auto Jumble was a huge 
success.  September 25th our 5th annual  
Auto Jumble (cool words for spare junk sale) 
was held at the Sullivan Hall in Surrey.  The 
event drew over 160 buyers for the 18 tables 
and 3 trailers full of parts and antiques for 
homes and cars.   By all accounts everyone 
enjoyed the day.  Thanks to John and Betty, 
Gord and Marion and Keith for setting up the 
event and the various members who 
manned the kitchen and front desk.. 
 
 
 
 

Stave Lake tour a great day on the 
road 
 
The LAMB group participated in a drive and tour 
on Sunday September 18, 2016.  The event 
organized by Gordon Rawlings met at  in 
Langley at 9am and the group drove to the Stave 
Lake Power Plant for a tour.  The tour was very 
good.  The group then proceeded to the Mission 
Springs pub for lunch and then back to Langley. 
 
The best part was that the Rain held off for the 
day. 
 
Thanks Gord for your coordination and efforts..  



Summer Barbeque  

CRUISE-IN 2016  
Once again a great turnout for this year’s cruise in in 
Langley. 14 cars were on display for the general public.  
Once again we were located in Douglas Park giving the 
groups a great spot to display the cars.  
 
Thanks to all the member who were there with and 
without their vehicles.  Your support makes this event 
one our best of the year. 
 
 

What a feast at Kelly MacPherson’s in August.  Both a 
feast or great British cars on display and the food.  We 
owe Kelly and Lisa a great deal of thanks for hosting, 
and putting up with us ,at their home in Langley.   
 
Thank you very much  



Cloverdale Railway Event   

Have parts to sell send the list to Marty Ross 
and we will include on the website and the 
Spoke’n’ Word  and we will publish on the 

website as well 

35 People attended the Fraser 
valley Historic Railway in 
Cloverdale  in August!  the event 
provided the group with a chnace 
to see where the trains are rebuilt,  
ride some cars,  and take a trip on 
the train. 
 
One of the members comment it 
was great day capped by a 
“chance to stop traffic on Hwy 19 
and wave to everyone”   Thanks 
John for organizing this for the 
club.  

Welcome new 
members  
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We have 4 new members in September 
- Eddy Jalbert – 72 MJB and 76 MG Midget  
- Bruce Webster – 59 MGA 
-Christine Guay – 97 Jaguar VJ-6 Vanden 
Plas  
-Lew Lewandowski – 77 MGB 
Welcome to everyone and we look forward 
to meeting you at the next meeting October  

Cars For Sale on the website  

1959 Morris 
Minor 1000 
Convertible  

1998 
Sportpack 
Rover Mini  


